

Name: _____

Date: _____

I. Choose the correct answer!

1. *Pedri: Hi, buddy. You look pale. Are you okay?*

Gavi: Not really good. I think I have the flu.

Pedri: No way. You should _____.

Gavi: Yeah, you are right.



The best advice to complete the dialogue above is ...

- a. Go home and rest
 - b. Put some ointment on it
 - c. Go to the dentist
 - d. Get an x-ray
2. *Jay: Oh no! That was horrible.*

Ivar: I fell over and I think I broke my leg.

Jay: You should _____.

Ivar: Can you help me to get there?



The best advice to complete the dialogue above is ...

- a. Sleep
 - b. Take some medicine
 - c. Go to the drugstore
 - d. Go to hospital
3. *Kevin: Why do you touch your cheek?*

Eddie: I have a toothache. It hurts.

Kevin: You should _____.

Eddie: I did.



The best advice to complete the dialogue above is ...

- a. Drink a lot of water
 - b. Go to the dentist
 - c. Take a rest
 - d. put a band-aid on it
4. *Jake: Hi, your hand looks red. What happened?*

Lucas: Yeah, I accidentally burnt it.

Jake: You should _____.



Lucas: I will.

The best advice to complete the dialogue above is ...

- a. Get an x-ray
- b. Put some ointment on it
- c. Go to sleep
- d. Drink a lot of water

5. *Lisa: Sorry, can you say it again? I can't hear your voice.*

Rose: I have a sore throat, so I can't say anything properly.

Lisa: Oh God, You should _____.

Rose: I did that all day long.



The best advice to complete the dialogue above is ...

- a. Go to the dentist
- b. Put a band-aid on it.
- c. Drink a lot of water and take a rest
- d. Put some ointment on it.

(Dialogue for questions number 6-9)

Jennie : Can we make pancakes, please?

Dad : Okay. We need to check the ingredients first. Do we have butter and sugar?

Jennie : Yes, we do.

Dad : Do you want sweet or spicy pancakes?

Jennie : I want sweet pancakes, of course. Nobody eats pancakes with chili or pepper!

Dad : Do you want jam or chocolate sauce or your pancakes?

Jennie : I want chocolate sauce and ice cream on my pancakes, please.

Dad : Delicious!

6. The food that Dad and Jennie are going to make is ...

- a. Apple pie
- b. Cupcakes
- c. Pancakes
- d. Chocolate cakes

7. The ingredients that Dad and Jennie have are ...

- a. Butter and chili
- b. Butter and pepper
- c. Butter and sugar
- d. Butter and water

8. Jennie wants to make her pancakes ...
- a. Bitter
 - b. Sour
 - c. Spicy
 - d. Sweet
9. Jennie wants some topping on her pancakes, such as ...
- a. Jam and chocolate sauce
 - b. Chocolate sauce and pepper
 - c. Ice cream and chili
 - d. Chocolate sauce and ice cream
10. Look at the picture of cooking steps below!



- The food that you can make by following the steps above is ...
- a. Burger
 - b. Salad
 - c. Pizza
 - d. Sandwich
11. *Justin: Hi, you have just arrived.*

Calvin: Yeah, I did some things before I went to school.

Justin: What did you do before you came to school today?

Calvin: I helped my mom to cook and prepare our breakfast.

The thing that Calvin did before go to school is ...

- a. Had a lunch
- b. Prepared dinner
- c. Did homework
- d. Helped his mom

12. *Estella : You look tired. What did you do before came here?*

Catrina : Yeah, I played basketball and after that I helped my cousin to drive her to the sport center.

Estella : You are so busy.

Catrina : Indeed.

The thing that Catrina did before help her cousin is ...

- a. Met Estella
- b. Played basketball
- c. Did homework
- d. Went to the sport center

(Dialogue for questions number 13-15)

Mom: Where do you want to go?

Hanah: I need to go to Nathan's house, we will do our project together.

Mom: Before you go, don't forget to bring the umbrella. It will rain.

Hanah: Okay, mom.

Mom: And after you finished your project, buy me some cakes.

Hanah: Got it.

Mom: Oh yeah, and after you came home, please wake your brother up.

Hanah: Noted, mom. No worries.



13. The thing that Hanah does before she goes to Nathan's house is ...

- a. Bring the umbrella
- b. Do their project
- c. Do homework
- d. Buy some cakes

14. The thing that Hanah does after she finished the project is ...

- a. Bring the umbrella
- b. Go to Nathan's house
- c. Buy some cakes
- d. Wake up her brother

15. The thing that Hanan does after she came home is ...

- a. Do her project
- b. Bring the umbrella
- c. Buy some cakes
- d. Wake up her brother

II. Choose the correct answer. You can choose more than one correct answer!

Cooking methods for questions number 1-2

How to make a Pizza:

- First, cut the mushrooms and bell peppers with a knife.
- Next, mix tomato sauce and pepper. Add it to the pizza base.
- Then, add mushrooms, bell peppers, and cheese.
- Finally, put the pizza in the oven until it is cooked.



1. The correct statements based on the cooking methods above are ...
 - Add mushrooms to the pizza base
 - Mix mushrooms and cheese
 - Cut the mushrooms and bell peppers
 - Add mushrooms, bell peppers, and cheese on the top of pizza
2. The correct statements based on the cooking methods above are ...
 - Use a knife to cut mushrooms and bell peppers
 - Put the pizza in the oven is the final method of cooking
 - No topping for the pizza
 - Add chocolate sauce and cheese to the top of pizza

(A Story for questions number 3-5)

My Daily Routine

I'm Sam and I am an English Teacher. I have a very busy daily routine. First, I get up everyday at 6 o'clock and after that I take a shower, get dressed, have breakfast and go to work by 7:30. I arrive at school at 8 o'clock. I prepare my lessons and teach my students until noon and after that I have my lunch. I go home at 5 O'clock and take a shower. Before I go to bed, I do exercise and have my dinner with my family.



3. The things that Sam does before go to work are ...
 - Wake up
 - Take a shower
 - Have lunch
 - Teach students

4. The things that Sam does after he arrived at school are ...

Have breakfast

Prepare lessons

Get dressed

Teach students

5. The things that Sam does before he goes to bed are ...

Have lunch

Prepare lessons

Do exercise

Have dinner

III. Order the cooking steps by writing the number in the box!

1. After that, put some butter in a frying pan and heat it. Add some pancakes batter with a big spoon.
2. Finally, put the pancakes on a plate. You can eat pancakes with or without toppings but pancakes are delicious with jam, fruit, chocolate sauce, or ice cream.
3. Next, add eggs and milk. Mix until it's smooth. Now this is called pancakes "batter".
4. First, put flour, baking powder, salt, and sugar in a big bowl and mix with a spoon.
5. Then, cook the pancake for about two or three minutes. Flip the pancake over and cook on the other side for about one to two minutes. Don't burn it!

IV. Complete the gaps!

1. You have a fever. You should drink a lot of _____.
2. You look tired. You should take a _____.
3. I eat breakfast _____ I wake up. (*Before/after*)
4. Wash your hands _____ using the toilet. (*Before/after*)
5. _____ Sam had done the test, he studied first. (*Before/after*)

V. *Essay!*

A story for questions number 1-3

Alex's Day at The Hospital

Alex's father is a doctor and he works at the hospital. Today, Alex is going to the hospital with him. The hospital is busy. The doctors and nurses are in a hurry because there are some patients.



These patients had a car accident. One patient has a big cut on his leg and a nurse is putting a bandage on it. Another patient has a sore arm, The patient needs an x-ray to check for any broken bones.

In the waiting room, other patients with different illnesses are waiting patiently. A man has an upset stomach and he has to buy some medicine at the pharmacy. A woman has a cut on her finger. The nurse is putting ointment and a band-aid on her cut. Alex is amazed by the doctors and nurses' work.

1. Why Alex and his dad go to the hospital?
2. There are two patients for a car accident. What treatment that doctors/nurses gave to them?
3. There are two other patients in the waiting room. What treatment that doctors/nurses gave to them?

School Camping Trip

I just got home from a school camping trip. We took the bus to the camping site in the forest. It was so beautiful! There was a lake with some big rocks next to it. We set up our tents on the ground next to the lake after we had lunch.

Before we went for a walk, I put water and food in my backpack. There were so many insects in the forest. We got bites on our arms and legs. After the walk, we made a fire and cooked dinner. Richard burned his finger. Before it got dark, I washed my face and put on my pajamas. Then we heard a strange sound. What kind of creatures was it? I thought it was a bear! We got our flashlights and looked. It was just a horse!



4. What did they do after they had lunch?

5. What did the writer do before they went for a walk?

Good luck 😊